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San Antonio Art League Museum
General Membership Meeting March 25, 2018
President Lyn Belisle Kurtin called the meeting to order at 3:16, March 25, 2018.  
The minutes from the last general meeting were read. Stefani Spears moved they be accepted, Ted Davis seconded the motion and it carried.
[bookmark: _Hlk514577659]David Johle, Treasurer, reported a profit of $20,621 up to date.  This includes money for the annual exhibit awards and catalog.
President Lyn Belisle Kurtin announced the bequest from the Beth Eidelberg estate of $150,000.
$9000 will be spent for completion of the studio.  Ruben Tomez has completed the contract work.
Fourth Vice President, Exhibit, Francis Huang, announced a high number of entries for the exhibit.  High awards will be given.
New Business.  Proposed By-Law changes (see attached) were presented.  Billy Keen moved that they be approved, and Xavier Florez seconded the motion.  It was passed by acclamation.
Helen Fey introduced the nominees for office for the next year.  (See attached) Claudia Langford moved that the slate of officers be accepted; Terry Gay Puckett seconded the motion and it passed by acclamation.  Thank you to all who agreed to serve.
The next general meeting will be May 27, 3-5 PM.
Diane Williams presented the program on the history of our San Antonio Art League Museum historic house.  (See attached)
The meeting was adjourned at 4:12 pm
Respectfully submitted,
Dona LeCrone Walston, Secretary

